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Introduction / Background

Introduction / Background

The DKHO has become aware that there is a possibility that this kind of sector lights will be established in the Danish waters in the near future.

Analysis / Discussion

As we feel that there is a need for distinguishing between “Dir. Lights” and “PEL Lights with oscillating boundaries” we would like to know if other countries already have this kind of lights in their waters and if so how they have solved the charting problem.

Conclusions

Recommendations

It is recommended that the CSPCWG discuss the subject during the meeting.

If the need for a new symbol is recognized it is recommended to put it on the action list resulting from the 2nd meeting of the CSPCWG.

It is also recommended that this subject is brought to the attention of TSMAD and C&SMWG and that the 3 CHRIS WGs work close together if necessary.

Justification and Impacts

Justification and Impacts

If decided to develop a new symbol for charting this kind of sector lights it will be of great help to the cartographer, minimize the time spent afterwards for charting such lights and enhance standardization

Action required of CSPCWG

The CSPCWG is invited to discuss the subject and if agreed to put it on the action list from the 2nd CSPCWG meeting.







